Sent: 19 February 2016 17:03

To: Tulloch, Rob
Subject: Basement developments

Dear Rob Tulloch,

I'm sending this message in regard to the on going problems with basement developments.

In particular I am very concerned about the proposals for basement developments in the area
of Air Studios and Admiral’s House.

The threat to the neighbourhood and businesses is very real and more thought needs to be
used when looking at these proposals.

I believe the planning rules are far too heavily in favour of the developers. Local residents
and businesses are left out of the consultation process.

Please register this as my objection to the numerous current plans for basement developments
around Air Studios.

Regards
K Johnson



